

3 October 2019

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





























Dear Parents/Carers

Bromley Y's School Wellbeing Service

In our letter sent by Parentmail on 20 September 2019, we informed you that Bromley Y's School Wellbeing Service is being introduced at Hayes Primary School and they will be providing services to pupils including general workshops intermittently throughout the year.

Please note that the first of the pupil workshops is being held at school tomorrow, Friday 4 October 2019, for Year 5 and will be taught as whole class sessions. The topic for this workshop is maintaining positive emotional wellbeing.

Please contact us through the school office if you wish your child to be excluded from the workshop.

Yours sincerely

Mr Vitarana

Headteacher

Mrs East

Family Liaison Lead

